
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Sharp Electronics Corporation 
Kevin Fox, Senior Vice President, General Counsel & Corporate Secretary 
100 Paragon Drive 
Montvale, NJ 07645 
 
 
Re:  RFP # EQ-013120-02 Print, Scan and Copy Equipment, Managed Print Solutions, 
and Related Products and Services 
 
Dear Mr. Fox: 
 
Congratulations!  Pursuant to the Resolution Relating to Emergency Modifications to 
Existing Policies and the Expenditure of Public Funds passed by the Region 10 ESC 
Board of Directors on March 16, 2020, the Executive Director has awarded RFP # 
EQ-013120-02 Print, Scan and Copy Equipment, Managed Print Solutions, and 
Related Products and Services to Sharp Electronics Corporation based on the 
recommendation of the evaluation committee. 
 
Your contract number will be EQ-013120-02A. This contract will become effective 
on May 1, 2020 and will have an initial term of three (3) years with four (4) 
optional one year renewals.  
 
Thank you for submitting your response.  We look forward to working with you. If you 

have any questions regarding your contract, please contact Clint Pechacek at 

clint.pechacek@region10.org or 972-348-1184. 

 

Regards, 

 
Sue Hayes 
Chief Financial Officer 
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